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Given the abundance of water in this county and a likely much greater need for much improved
fisheries enforcement offshore and along our rivers, I suggest that Ecology focus first on one or two
piezometers logically placed within each of our 9 aggregated sub-basins in order to be set up to
react with "onsite water recharges" having much less impact on well owners once the top four
items in the "North Puget Fish, Fishers, Farms & Farmers!" page given to Amy Mather & others
today in Ferndale are well underway -- my 1-pager's DOC form for some reason would not transmit
herewith.
 


